From: Hegarty, Carly

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 4:47 PM

To: viploungemke@gmail.com

Cc: CEHSupervisor <CEHSupervisor@milwaukee.gov>; Evers, Claire <CEVERS@milwaukee.gov>;
Acevedo, Jose <jaceve@milwaukee.gov>; Contreras, Eliel <econtr@milwaukee.gov>; Diener, Matthew
<mdiene@milwaukee.gov>; Vodicka, Kevin <kvodic@milwaukee.gov>; Piceno, Oscar
<opicen@milwaukee.gov>; Raden, Chad <CRADEN@milwaukee.gov>; License
<LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>; Murillo, Maribel
<Maribel.Murillo@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Revocation of your Covid-19 Safety Plan

Importance: High

Good Afternoon,
I am writing to inform you that the Covid 19 Safety Plan originally approved on 12/11/20 for your
business VIP Lounge located at 828 S. 1st is now revoked.

This is as a result of continued noncompliance.

Going forward whether inside or outside, the establishment shall comply with Physical Distancing
requirements to the extent possible, Protective Measure Requirements, and Safe Business Practices,
and shall limit the total number of individuals on the premises to the lesser of 25% of the total
occupancy of the location established by the City of Milwaukee, if any, or one person for every 30
square feet of floor space open to the public.

As a reminder seating must be provided to all guests. Guests must remain seated with the exception of
ordering (if counter services are provided as detailed in the attached order), moving to and from the
table on arrival, departure and use of restroom. Dance floors must be closed.

| have attached the current order for your reference.

Please note we have notified MPD and the Alderperson on these matters. Please let us know if you have
any questions.

~Carly
Please note: Due to the COVID-19 Emergency Response activation, all MHD services have been reduced

to essential services and staff are working remotely. Visit milwaukee.qov/healthservices and
milwaukee.qov/coronavirus for updated information.

Carly Hegarty, RS, IFSL Graduate

Director of Consumer Environmental Health

Pronouns: She ¢ Her  Hers
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NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information. Use and further disclosure of the information by the recipient
must be consistent with applicable laws, regulations, and agreements. If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender; delete the e-
mail; and do not use, disclose, or store the information it contains. This communication and any attachment(s) may include information that is
protected from disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, or excepted from disclosure under the Wisconsin Public
Records Law, Wis. Stat. §§ 19.31-19.39.




